
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TESTIFIER:   Melanie Bailey 
  Human Resource Professional 

 

To:    THE SENATE 
  THE TWENTY-SIXTH LEGISLATURE 
  REGULAR SESSION OF 2011 
 

Attn:   Committee on Education 
  Senator Tokuda, Chair 
  Senator Kidani, Vice Chair 
 

Re:    SB 1282 RELATING TO EDUCATION 
  Hearing Date February 2, 2011 1:15pm 
 
 
I am OPPOSED

 

 to the elimination of the National Assessment of Educational Progress (NAEP) testing 
until the Common Core State Standards (CCSS) assessment tool is developed.   

Currently the NAEP testing is the only ‘report card’ we have to compare ourselves to other states and 
the only way we can measure our success.  When the evaluation methods are created using the new 
CCSS then I would support using that as our assessment tool. 
 
Thank you for giving me this opportunity to express my views.  
 
Aloha. 
Melanie Bailey 
808-277-5121 
alohamelaniebailey@yahoo.com 
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